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Dear doctor,  
 
The above patient has agreed to participate in a multicentre study involving patients with low 
rectal cancer. The patient’s treatment will not be altered in any way, as this is purely an 
observational study. We will, during the course of their treatment, be sending them postal 
questionnaires to fill out, but other than this they will continue to be treated as normal.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our Trial Coordinator at the Royal Marsden Hospital, Lisa Scerri 
on 0208 915 6067, email: lisa.scerri@rmh.nhs.uk if there are any questions that you or your 
patient may have,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
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